
have names, but it becomes very difficult 

when there aren’t any names. If you could 

name your child’s uniform (especially 

jumpers and coats) that would be very 

helpful. It has become such an issue with 

the number of items being lost, that the 

school has purchased name tags which will 

be put on existing uniforms while the 

children are at school. If you have any 

problems with this, please let me know.  

Sport PSSA  

We are so excited to have our PSSA Knock 

Out teams able to compete this year. The 

girl's touch team played well against Wagga 

Wagga Public School. Unfortunately, they 

were defeated 5-2. Their team spirit was 

strong, and they played very well together, 

with a lot of communication and 

encouragement. Congratulations to Izzy, 

our number one tagger, and Neveah and 

Evie our two players who scored our 

tries. Thank you to Mr Fox for training this 

team. 

 

Reconciliation Week 

We acknowledged National Sorry Day on 

26th May, the first day, of Reconciliation 

Week. The discussions in classrooms 

included the importance of looking back 

and noting the past mistakes made, 

understanding the challenges which exist 

today and showing commitment to real 

reconciliation.  

Rotary Public Speaking  

Our students competed in the Rotary Public 

Speaking Competition last week. Their topic 

was “How Can We Serve Others in our 

Community”.  The students presented their 

well-prepared speeches at school, and from 

this group, five were selected to speak. 

Congratulations to all these students, 

especially Millie Golland, who won the 

competition. Thank you to Mrs Hawkins for 

training these students. 

Uniforms 

We have seen a real change in the weather 

in the last week or so. Please make sure that 

your child has a school jumper and/or 

school jacket to wear to school to be able to 

keep warm in this freezing cold weather. We 

do have a uniform pool and parents are 

more than welcome to purchase second 

hand uniforms for a nominal price. There is 

also a large number of unnamed items in 

lost property. We do return any items which  
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AWARDS - TERM 2 WEEK 6 

CLASS Merit HOW 2 Learn 

Kangaroo 
Charli-Jane L 
Rubi T 

Mehrish A 
Sophia-Rose S 

Koala 
Alvel A 
Leo W 

Rebecca-Maye W 
Cecilia H 

Emu 
Jasper H 
Luke B 

Ivy-Mae P 
Bailey A 

Goanna 
Stephanie L 
Tyky L 

Amelia B 
Sandali R 

Platypus 
Dustin Q 
Olivia L 

Isabelle G 
Rayden B 

Wombat 
Disas T 
Liam S 

Michelle T 
Anne W 

Acacia  
Amitiel J 
Amira S 

Ryan C 
Araydia D 

Banksia 
Brock M 
Khalid H 

Tasmin K 
Grace L 

Hakea 
Mackenzie M 
Cooper M 

Cooper F 
Nevaeh K 

Waratah 
Emma D 
Maddison L 

Xavier B 
Claire C 

Clarence 
Palash G 
Ita H 

Nayden H 
Brianna B 

Darling 
Jakoby W 
Grace T 

Jasper P 
Gaveshi T 

Lachlan 
James C 
Owen P 

Sophie W 
Max C 

Snowy 
Imogen B 
Olive H 

Lexi O 
Ellyn S 

Debating 

Our 2022 debating competition has begun. 

Sturt Sturtles team debated the Sturt 

Squabblers team in the first debate. Today 

was our next debate where Sturt Sturtles 

were up against Turvey Park P.S. We will 

give an update on the outcome of this 

debate in the next bulletin.  Thank you to 

Mrs Hawkins for training these teams.  
 

Kerry Barker 
Principal 

OUTSTANDING STUDENT 
  

Caitlyn N 
 

of 
 

Goanna 
 

for 
 

For her outstanding attitude 
towards all of her learning. 

CANTEEN 
 
 
Canteen Mufti Day is next Wednesday 8th June. 
Students are asked to wear mufti and donate items 
or a gold coin, to support our Canteen. Students 
can take the donated items directly to their 
classroom and our SRC Representatives will be 
going around during the day to collect. Thank you 
for your support of our Sturt Public School 
Canteen! 

MORTIMER SHIELD 
Please note the new date for the Wagga Wagga 
Mortimer Shield Gala day, is Friday 17th of June. 

REMINDERS  
TERM 2  

Wednesday 8 June Canteen Mufti Day 

Friday 10 June PSSA Athletics Carnival 

Friday 17 June Mortimer Shield 

Friday 1 July Last Day of Term 2 

TERM 3 WEEK 1 

Monday 18 July Staff Development Day 

Tuesday 19 July Students Return for Term 3 


